Hello SU Families,
 
We are looking forward to seeing everyone for a full five days next week!  Please be sure to send coats, hats, and gloves with your students because we will head outside for recess as long as the feels like temperature is 16 or above.
 
SAC Meeting
Please join us Thursday at 5:00 for our monthly parent meeting.  If you have any questions about this meeting, please contact MonteSha Carter at Montesha.carter@dmschools.org.
 
Drop-Off and Pick Up Reminders
With the cold weather, more kids are getting rides to and from school.  Please be sure to pull all the way over to the curb when dropping off and picking up students.  Also, please try to have kids enter and exit from the passenger side of the car whenever possible.  And remember, right turn only into and out of the SU parking lot.  These are ways we can all work together to keep all of our kids safe!
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

